From: Leah Woodford < wood.pro4@gmail.com > Date: November 1, 2019 at 7:04:17 PM MDT

To: <a href="mailto:csloychuk@gmail.com">csloychuk@gmail.com</a>
Subject: Leah Woodford

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this email as my letter of resignation from the Cold Lake Public Library Board. This is mutually agreeable consensus between myself and the board as my new employment at the Bonnyville Municipal Library as the Library Manager may create of conflict of interest. Thank-you.

Leah Woodford